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I apologize for the late response, I overlooked the 10day acknowledgement to request to respond in
writing within 30days.
We do plan on the following actions 1) respond in writing within 30 days of the date of this
letter to the apparent violation addressed in the inspection report.

Respectfully,

Jeremy Axbom
Corporate Regulatory Compliance Manager
Materials Testing and Special Inspection Division

Mobile: 801.386.6594
Email: jeremy.axbom@cmttechnicalservices.com
Web: www.cmttechnicalservices.com  
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From: Mohanned Kawasmi <Mohanned.Kawasmi@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 10:24 AM
To: Jeremy Axbom <Jeremy.Axbom@cmttechnicalservices.com>
Cc: Alicia Ramer <Alicia.Ramer@cmttechnicalservices.com>; James Thompson
<James.Thompson@nrc.gov>; Lizette Roldan-Otero <Lizette.Roldan-Otero@nrc.gov>
Subject: NRC Inspection Report - Construction Materials Technology

Hello Jeremy Axbom,  The attached letter refers to the unannounced routine inspection that was conducted by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (USNRC) at your facility in Meridian, Idaho on
sophospsmartbannerend

Hello Jeremy Axbom,

The attached letter refers to the unannounced routine inspection that was conducted by the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (USNRC) at your facility in Meridian, Idaho on June 15, 2023 with
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continued in-office review through October 31, 2023. Based on the results of this inspection, one
apparent violation was identified and is being considered for escalated enforcement. These
preliminary findings were discussed with your during the exit briefing on October 31, 2023.  Before
the USNRC makes a decision, we are providing you an opportunity to either respond in writing or
request a predecisional enforcement conference. These options were discussed with you during the
exit briefing and are also described in the attached letter.
 
Please contact my Branch Chief, Dr. Lizette Roldán-Otero, within 10 days of this letter and inform her
of your decision on how you will choose to respond to the apparent violation via email at
Lizette.Roldan-Otero@nrc.gov or by phone at 817-200-1455.
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further.
 
Best Regards,
 
Mohanned Kawasmi
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
Materials Inspection Branch
Office: 817-200-1138
Email: Mohanned.Kawasmi@nrc.gov
 
 


